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Greetings Oregon Legislators, 

Please accept my comments with respect to Senate Bill 210. Voting in person is 

rewarding if one has the means and time. Voting by mail is convenient, efficient, 

proven safe and effective, and extremely popular. Please do not allow this method to 

be in any way restricted in the state of Oregon.  

Thank you for your service to the citizens of Oregon,  

Sue Cole 

 


